Enclosures.

17th June, 1949,
Dear Sirs,
FE, 8.8, "ROY",

F I am in receipt of your telegram regarding the
above vessel, reading as below, and in accordance with
your reguest, I return herewith the plans relating to
the recent oll fuel conversion of the vessel, which
were forwarded with your report No., 106210,

Telegram recelived:

"ROY PLEASE FORWARD PLANS RECENT OIL
FUEL CONVERSION".

Yours faithfully,

pro Secretary.

The Surveyors,

NEWCASTLE-on-TYNE, 1,
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